
November 14, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2022-00275 
Black Mountain Utility Oistrict 
Response to Second Request for Information 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Black Mountain Utility District has received the Commission Staff's Second Request for 
Information and has been wor~ing diligently to comply with the request by the stated deadline 
of November 14, 2022. Howevrr, we have been unable to gather and review the data in time 
to fulfill the requirements of the request. Our staff has been stricken with another recent 
outbreak of the COVID-19 virus; this is particularly concerning to all of us because one of our 
coworkers died from the COVID-19 virus during a previous outbreak earlier this year. We 
anticipate that we will need an additional 30 days to submit the remainder of the responses. 

Enclosed are responses to Questions #lb-d; #lg, #2a-b, #9b-c, #9e, #12a-b, #13a, and #14. 

May we be permitted an extenlion until December 14, 2022 to fully comply with the First 
Request for Information to Qul 1stions #la, #le-f, #lh, #3-8, #9a, #9d, #9f, #10-11, #13b-c, and 
#15? 

Please do not hesitate to conta t me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Grant Cooper 
Operations Manager 

(606)5731277 ~ 

Grant.blackmountain@gmail.com 

(606)573-1276 Q 


